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MCMORANDUM FOR: John Phillips
Federal Register and Notices Section
Office of the Secretary

FROM: Harry J. Pettengill, Chief
Licensing Branch 2
Uranium Recovery Field Office, Region IV

SUBJECT: PUBLICATION OF A DRAFT FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT

In accordance with 10 CFR 51.35, attached 1§-ihe Draft Finding of No
Significant Impact regarding Source Material License SUA-1338 (Docket
No. 40-8697) for publication in the Federal Register as soon as possible.

Please contact me directly on FTS 776-2810 when the date of publication
is known, and if there are any questions concerning this request.
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Harry J. Pettengill, Chief
Licensing Branch 2

Uranium Recovery Field Office
Region IV

Attachment: Draft Finding of No Significant Impact
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